
To Whom It May Concern: 

The Flagler County Association of REALTORS® is proud to support and endorse Cyndee Haydon 

for the position of Florida Realtors Secretary for 2025. 

Cyndee has consistently demonstrated outstanding leadership and an unwavering commitment 

to advancing the interests of REALTORS® and upholding the highest standards of 

professionalism. Their extensive service at the local and state levels has been marked by a 

profound understanding of the issues facing our industry and a proactive approach to 

addressing them. 

We are confident that Cyndee will bring the same level of dedication, expertise, and enthusiasm 

to the role of Secretary that they have demonstrated throughout their career. Their leadership, 

experience, and commitment to excellence will be invaluable assets to Florida Realtors. 

Sincerely 
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Eddie Marcal 

2024 FCAR President 
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Cassandra Pittman 

FCAR Executive Officer 




